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          9/1/2025 
 
 
Dear YASHIKA PURI, 
 
Congratulations! You have officially been accepted to Southern New Hampshire University.  
It is an exciting time to be an SNHU student. On behalf of the administration, faculty and your 
fellow classmates, we want to welcome you to the BA Psychology program beginning on 
9/1/2025. If you decide to join us, you will be a wonderful addition to our campus community 
here in Manchester, New Hampshire. 
 
For more than 85 years, SNHU has been committed to providing students with a world-class 
education. Our regionally accredited programs are designed to provide you with the knowledge 
and skills you need to achieve your dreams and advance your career. Please keep in mind, all 
offers of admission are contingent upon your continued academic success and/or completion  
of the final requirements for admission, so keep up the good work. 
 
For reference, and to better support your next steps in the visa acquisitions process, the SEVIS 
code for Southern New Hampshire University is BOS214F00527000. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to our international admissions 
office at international@snhu.edu or call 603.645.9629.  
 
Once again, congratulations! We look forward to showing you all the opportunities SNHU has  
to offer.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Director | International Admission  
Southern New Hampshire University   

 


